
 

CROYDON COUNCIL 
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT, 1984 

SECTION 23 

PROPOSED ZEBRA CROSSINGS 
 

HIGH STREET & KATHARINE STREET, CROYDON 
  

Croydon Council HEREBY GIVES NOTICE that they propose to relocate an existing and introduce 
a new zebra crossing as specified in the Schedule to this Notice to provide safe crossing facilities 
and improve road safety for pedestrians and cyclists. 

 
The general effect of the zig-zag markings would be to prohibit all vehicles from stopping on the 
markings for any reason and to improve road safety by aiding pedestrians to cross safely. 
 
Persons desiring to comment on the proposal should send a statement in writing to the Order 
Making Section, Parking Services, Parking Design Team, 6th Floor Zone C, Bernard Weatherill 
House, 8 Mint Walk, Croydon, CR0 1EA or by emailing parking.design@croydon.gov.uk quoting the 
reference PD/CH/V41a by 18 November 2021. 
 
Further information may be obtained by telephoning the Strategic Transport Team, Place 
Department on 020 8726 6000 Extension 62575. 
 
Dated this 28 October 2021 
Hilary Dickson 
Highways Traffic Manager 
Place Department 

 
Schedule 

Proposed Zebra Crossing Relocation 
The existing zebra crossing in Katharine Street adjacent to the flank wall of Nos. 27 to 37 High 
Street, Croydon, would be relocated to a point 12 metres west of its current position, immediately 
adjacent to the eastern kerb-line of High Street, Croydon. The zig-zag markings would extend 17 
metres to the east of the crossing point and four metres to the west of the crossing point. 
 
 
Proposed New Zebra Crossing/Cycle Crossing  
The crossing point and parallel cycle crossing point would be sited outside Nos. 83 to 85 High 
Street, south of the junction with Robert Street. The zig-zag markings would extend 12 metres to the 
north of the crossing point and to the junction with Fell Road to the south of the crossing point.  
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